
 

                                                                      Date: October 22, 2014       

                                                                      In response please cite: 31750         

                                                                    By registered post + receipt confirmation   

To: 

Ministry of Defense 

Public Relations and Spokesperson’s Department 

Public Liaison Office 

Freedom of Information Officer 

HaKirya 

Tel Aviv 6473424   

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Re:  Application under the Freedom of Information Act 

Information about the bodies of Palestinians held by Israel  

I hereby submit a request pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act 5758-

1998 (hereinafter: the Act) to receive the following information with respect to 

the captioned issue: 

1. Has the military transferred bodies of Palestinians from the Gaza Strip to 

Israel during the most recent fighting in the Gaza Strip (known as 

Operation Protective Edge)? If so, please provide the number of bodies 

taken to Israel. 

2. We also ask whether the identities of the deceased are known and 

where the bodies are held. 

3. We are grateful for your prompt response as required by law. We add 

that HaMoked: Center for the Defence of the Individual is exempt from 

payment of fees for freedom of information applications as we are a 

non-profit organization working for the public. Attached hereto is the 

organization’s confirmation of proper administration. 

 

Sincerely, 

Sigi Ben-Ari, Adv. 

 

Attachments: 

Proper administration confirmation 

 

 


